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The Yakima Police Department will be hosting Security Solutions International’s (SSI’s) educational program on The Threat of Islamic Jihadists to the World. The program is designed to teach law enforcement about the threat that the radical Islamic mindset poses to the USA. Recent events around the country, including the terror plot against Fort Dix once again emphasizes this importance.  The question of domestic terror must be given a hard look as we know that we have terrorists living amongst us and within our own borders.
“I believe in a proactive approach to fighting crime and terror. The Yakima Police is working very closely with our neighboring agencies, including State, Local or Federal, in the fight against our common enemies”, says Chief Sam Granato.
As a leader in counter terrorism training, SSI’s clients list reads like a who’s who in Federal, State and Local Law Enforcement.  Private sector clients include numerous Fortune 100 companies.
“Our training is all based on real life experience and methods learned over decades of fighting terrorism. Our training programs range lectures, to full blown tactical Counter Terrorism training for SWAT and special operation teams. We also take law enforcement professionals to Israel where they get an inside look and are able to learn from Israel’s years of experience against the terror threat. Chief Granato is a past participant of one of our Israel missions.” Sol Bradman, CEO of SSI.

In addition participants will have the opportunity to interact with one of the worlds experts on the subject.  The presenter is an Iranian Muslim who escaped during the Iran revolution and is now a law enforcement officer assigned to Homeland Security for a large US Police Department.
“This conference shows Yakima’s ongoing commitment to Homeland Security and the War on Terror. It is a great opportunity for law enforcement and security professionals from across the country to visit this great city and learn more about fighting terror and share information critical to the safety of the Nation” Henry Morgenstern – President SSI
The conference will take place September 12th and 13th. 
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